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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Peking University Resources (Holdings) Company 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 21 January 2022 (the “Announcement”) in relation to the 
proposed disposal of the Disposal Company. Capitalised terms used herein shall have the 
same meanings as those defined in the Announcement unless the context requires otherwise.

As disclosed in the Announcement, a circular (the “Circular”) containing, among others, 
(i) further details of the Sale and Purchase Agreement and the transactions contemplated 
thereunder; (ii) a property valuation report on the Properties; (iii) other information as 
required to be disclosed under the Listing Rules; and (iv) a notice of the SGM, will be 
despatched to the Shareholders on or before 16 February 2022.

As additional time is required to finalise certain information to be included in the Circular, the 
despatch date of the Circular will be postponed to a date on or before 25 February 2022.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company on Stock Exchange was 
suspended with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 26 April 2021 and will remain suspended pending 
fulfilment of the Resumption Guidance and any supplement or modification thereto.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution 
when dealing in the securities of the Company.
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